
 

 

  

 
COVID-19 Update:  4/14/21 
 
Hey friends, 
  
As of 4/4/21, both masked and unmasked worshippers are welcome in the sanctuary for Sunday services. Every 
other row will continue to be roped off and we ask that you continue to practice social distancing.  Both the 
main level and the balcony will be open to allow for as many as possible while maintaining proper distance.  
The gym and the basement are designated as the mask-only worship areas. 
 
Note that nursery and Kids Abide are not restarting yet so plan to keep your children with you for the whole 
time.  Services will continue in the same format we've been using throughout the pandemic.  For those who 
prefer to attend remotely, the live stream will continue to be available at http://fhbc.church/live-stream as usual. 
  
Pre-service prayer will continue before the Sunday service at 9:30am in the basement.  If you wish to attend 
remotely, the link is available in the digital bulletin. 
  
Also, the church building is available during the week for small groups.  Mask use and appropriate distancing is 
encouraged, but group leaders can determine whether or not to require masks.  We also encourage group leaders 
to sanitize all highly touched surfaces (doorknobs, light switches, bathroom fixtures, etc.) after each use of the 
building. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact any one of the elders. 
 
the Elders 
 


